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Dear parents and guardians, 

 

I hope you are keeping well and your children have had a lovely midterm break.  

 

Unfortunately, cases of Covid 19 remain very high in Ireland. I want to thank you all for the 

support you have given the school over the last two years to keep Covid 19 out of the school.  

 

We all need to work hard together this term to keep Covid out of the school.  

 

 School opens on Monday November 1st for all pupils. Pupils must bring a signed 

Return to School Form.  

 Your child’s class teacher will meet them at the front of the school on Monday 

morning to collect the return to school forms.  

 Return to School Forms were sent home with all children before the midterm break.  

Return to School Forms may also be downloaded from our website.  

 When you sign the Return to School Form you are letting us know that you believe 

your child is safe to return to school and is not unwell.  

 Children who have been told to isolate or who have symptoms of Covid 19 should not 

attend school.  

 Symptoms of Covid 19 are fever, cough, tiredness, loss of taste or smell. 

Other symptoms are sore throat, headache, aches and pains, diarrhoea, skin rash, red 

or irritated eyes.  

If your child has any of these symptoms they should not attend school.  

 If anyone in your household has tested positive for Covid 19 all members of your 

household should isolate.  

 The school building and school grounds are for staff and pupils only. This is to keep 

everyone safer.  

 For your safety – please wear a mask at the school gate.  

 The HSE does not contact us, in the school, at present to let us know about Covid 19 

cases.  

 

We look forward to seeing you all on Monday 

Stay safe and well!  

 

 


